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Customer Notice 
 

 LLWR-CN-2016-10 National Waste Programme Training 
 

 
Introduction 
 
This notice is to inform customers that a new National Waste Programme e-learning module Introduction 
to Low Level Radioactive Waste is now live and available free of charge to all.  
 

 
Introduction to Low Level Radioactive Waste e-learning 
 
The National Programme Office, in consultation with stakeholders, is developing a framework of training 
modules to support the industry in knowledge and skills development for the management of Low Level 
Waste (LLW).   
 
Introduction to Low Level Radioactive Waste covers: what solid LLW is and where it arises; LLW 
management principles and good practice throughout the waste’s lifecycle; how to access waste 
treatment and disposal routes; and the regulatory framework surrounding LLW management. 

 
The course, though available to anyone, is particularly suited to: waste practitioners supporting the 
management of waste on a nuclear site; team leaders whose teams handle waste; and project and 
building managers. 
 
Introduction to Low Level Radioactive Waste is designed to complement and extend the learning 
available through an existing e-module Introduction to Waste. 
 
Modules are also available on how to complete LLW Repository Ltd forms, which enable waste 
producers to access treatment and disposal services through LLWR. These training modules cover the 
existing waste service forms and will be updated as soon as possible after the forthcoming launch of the 
revised forms. A customer notice will be sent out once the revised training is available. 
 
  
How to access modules  
 
The e-learning modules are available free of charge via the Nuclear Training Network. Instructions on 
how to register can be found under the training section of the LLWR website:  
http://llwrsite.com/national-waste-programme/llw-training-modules/ 
 

If you are already registered on the NTN portal (https://www.nucleartrainingnetwork.com/), insert ‘NWP’ 

in the search box and the new course and all existing modules will appear. 
  
 
Further Information and Questions 
 
For all other enquiries relating to this Customer Notice, please e-mail: National Programme Office 
via nwp@llwrsite.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Distribution List 
We have issued this Notice to the following people from your Company’s Contact Details Form (Reference: WSC-FOR-CON): 

 All nominated representatives 
If you need to update these details, please submit a revised Form: http://llwrsite.com/waste-services/new-customers 
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